
From: dmhthompson@aol.com <dmhthompson@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 1:55 PM 
To: Leon, Roger <RLeon@NPS.K12.NJ.US>; L. B. Thomas <lynnebthomas@verizon.net> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Contribution to Art’s High 
  
 
Dear Superintendent Leon; 
  
The Art’s High class of 1972 recently celebrated our 50 th class reunion. 
We have been holding this celebration every five years since we graduated. 
  
This year we raised and would like to donate  
$1,500.00 to Art’s High for the school to use in any way that may be needed. How do we donate this 
money to the school. The principal mentioned that paperwork needed to be completed. We have a 
cashiers check made out to Art’s High. 
. How should we move forward ? 
Thank-you for your assistance  
  
Dr. Donna Johnson- Thompson 
Reunion Committee Member 
973 699-0617 cell number 
Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS 

 
 
ATTENTION 
This message has been sent to you from Outside the Newark Board of Education’s email domain. This 
may be a SPAM message especially if the sender’s name appears to be from inside the district’s domain. 
Please employ caution when opening email messages that have been sent from the Outside with this 
disclaimer and do not click on links or attachments without carefully reading the message. If the 
message is suspicious, please delete it immediately.  
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